
                                          

 
GREENWOOD STATION SECOND EXIT - LOCAL WORKING GROUP 

 
April 5, 2017  
 
 

Dear Neighbour,  
 
The TTC is committed to an inclusive consultation process to determine a location for a 

new second exit/entrance to improve customer safety and convenience at Greenwood 

Station.  

Additional information about the planning process is available on the project website at 

projects.ttc.ca. Please see:  “Second Exit Planning and Consultation – Greenwood 

Second Exit”. 

 

The planning process was developed by a panel of outside experts including urban 

designers, architects, a local construction expert and a transit historian. It involves 

forming a local working group of community representatives who will put forward and 

evaluate location options using a framework that was developed by the Expert Panel. 

Below is a copy of the application form for the Local Working Group (LWG).  

 

Applications are due by Monday, May 15, 2017. The Expert Panel on Second Exits will 

review all applications and select members. TTC will then notify each 

applicant.  Meetings of the Local Working Group will begin shortly afterwards, and will 

be open to the community.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.   

 

Best Regards,  

 
Denise Jayawardene 
Senior Community Liaison | Community Relations  
CEO’s Office | Toronto Transit Commission 
416-393-6937| denise.jayawardene@ttc.ca  
Web: projects.ttc.ca  
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GREENWOOD STATION SECOND EXIT - LOCAL WORKING GROUP 

 

APPLICATION FORM 

  
The TTC is looking for 10-15 Toronto residents representing as many of these groups (see below) as 
possible to be part of the local working group for Greenwood Station. Applications reviewed by the Expert 
Advisory Panel for Second Exits. Please check off all that may apply to you: 

 

 Resident living in the vicinity of Greenwood Station 

 Business owner and/or landlord with business interests in the vicinity of Greenwood Station 

 Worker employed in the vicinity of Greenwood Station 

 TTC customer who frequently use Greenwood Station 

 Representative of community group operating in the vicinity of Greenwood Station 

 Representative of agency and/or institution operating in the vicinity of Greenwood Station 

 Representative of a local BIA 

 
Briefly describe why you want to be part of the local working group (or email to 
denise.jayawardene@ttc.ca): 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Note: Please submit your application by Monday, May 15, 2017.   

LWG members will attend a series of meetings in 2017 to determine where the second exit location will 
be built in the Greenwood Station neighbourhood. All local working group meetings will be held in the 
evening.   

The first two LWG meetings are scheduled to be held in the evenings at Danforth Collegiate Technical 
Institute on Tuesday, May 30 and on Tuesday, June 13, 2017.  

There is an expectation that some work will be done by local working group members in between 
meetings. Thank you.  
 

Submit your application to: Applicant Contact Information 

EMAIL to: denise.jayawardene@ttc.ca or  
MAIL to:  
Denise Jayawardene 
Community Relations, TTC  
2-1900 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4S 1Z2 

Name:  

Address: 
 

 
 
 
 

Telephone:  

E-mail:  
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